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Ambassador Adam Ereli serves as Principal   

Deputy Assistant Secretary for the U.S.               

Department of State’s Bureau of Educational and 

Cultural Affairs. The mission of the Bureau is to 

advance U.S. foreign policy objectives through 

educational and cultural programs that enhance  

mutual understanding between the people of the 

United States and people of other nations.  

Ambassador Ereli has worked extensively as a 

diplomat abroad and at senior levels in the       

Department of State in Washington, as well as 

serving as Ambassador to Bahrain and other 

overseas assignments in Yemen, Ethiopia, Syria, 

and Egypt.  

Ambassador Ereli will be discussing a variety of 

topics including: the use of education and        

cultural diplomacy as foreign policy tools; career 

opportunities at the State Department; USG  

sponsored exchange agreements; and the         

importance of studying abroad.  
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